
House Blessings 

Beloved Faithful of Panaghia,   

According to our Greek Orthodox tradition, the month of January is the time for 

house blessings. This tradition is an extension of the Feast of Theophany celebrat-

ed on January 6th, when we commemorate Christ's Baptism in the Jordan River 

which sanctified all the waters of the world. 

If you would like Fr. George to bless your home and/or business with Holy Water 

and to pray with your family please call  347-837-6712 to schedule an appoint-

ment OR fill out the form below: 

————————————————————————————————————- 

Name (First and Last): ________________________________________________ 

Names of Family Members:____________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________________ 

House blessings will begin on Wednesday, January 5, 2022 

Wishing you a Blessed Feast of Theophany! 


